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 If given the opportunity to become a voting member on the Veterans Issues Advisory 
Committee, my intention is to deliver the most up to date information possible regarding ways in which 
the City of Monterey is working to serve its veterans community and to discover ways in which the City 
may expand its efforts. I intend to serve as a liaison between the VIAC and the City of Monterey’s City 
Manager. I believe my role in the City Manager’s Office combined with my experience as a veteran will 
enable me to provide a perspective that the Committee may find valuable. 


